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KITFOX SERVICE LETTER # 6

SUBJECT: ROTAX 532LC RUBBER INTAKE FLANGES
TO: 532LC KITFOX OWNERS WITH THE FOLLOWING ROTAX 532LC SERIAL

3549852, 3549854, 3549856, 3549857, 3549897, 3601582, 3601583, 3601653, 3601654,

NUMBERS:
3601655, 3601659, 3601794, 3601795, 3601796

FROM: DENNEY AEROCRAFT COMPANY

EFFECTIVE DATE: NOVEMBER 7, 1986
Enclosed find two new rubber intake flanges and a service letter from Rotax. It is
important that you follow the instructions and remove and destroy the old rubber intake
flanges and replace with the two new ones provided. We have experienced delamination

of the rubber which could cause the carburetor to fall off.

If you need assistance in any way, please call customer service. Before returning any items to Denney

Aerocraft Co. please obtain a Return Goods Authorization (RMA) number from customer service.
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